
Ambassador Fukushima’s courtesy call to 
the Prime Minister of Barbados 

February 10, 2023

Ambassador Fukushima paid a 
courtesy call to Prime Minister, the 
Hon. Mia Mottley on February 10. 
They reaffirmed to work together 
to further strengthen the friendly 
relationship between both 
countries. They exchanged views 
on Japan’s support for Barbados to 
overcome its vulnerabilities as a 
small island developing country 
against climate change and natural 
disasters. In addition, they shared 
views to promote cultural 
exchanges including collaboration 
for the Japan-CARICOM 
Friendship Year of 2024.
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